
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

Happy Spring everyone! Spring break is here and we are all taking the time to rest and relax 
and prepare to conquer the rest of the year! The first day back is Monday, April 3. Our offices 
will be closed from March 27-31 to allow all staff to have time off with their families as well.  
 
Lowell is currently recruiting for a new superintendent, and we want to hear your thoughts. 
Please take a moment to give your feedback on what you think we need to see in our new 
leadership. Go to Superintendent Survey to participate. 
 
Mark your calendars NOW for the Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative Spring Fling on 
Friday, May 19 (Time TBD) at Lowell Rolling Rock Park. We will have raffles, an outdoor family 
movie, popcorn, Kona Ice, face painting, Community Library, family fun activities, Summer 
Recreation and Meals kickoff, KITS and other early childhood health and education 
resources! Come welcome spring, and usher in the end of our school year (and then sweet, 
sweet SUMMER) with us! More information to come soon and we hope to see you there! 
 
Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative wants to hear your voice! What are some ways this 
program could work to better serve your family, and others in our community? As spring and 
summer approach, we are planning for future parent classes and other opportunities, so now 
is the time to share your ideas. Please take 5 minutes to  complete this brief survey. Thank you 
for your feedback and participation, and for helping us make our program a success! 
 
If you had a student enrolled at Lundy or LHS during the 2021-2022 school year, you may be 
eligible for P-Ebt benefits. This program will open on April 3. If you want to find out more, visit 
www.pebt.oregon.gov.  
 
We are so close! Our brand-new dugouts for both baseball and softball are almost 
complete. Home games will begin over spring break. Come out and support our Lowell Red 
Devils as they kick of their home games for the 2023 season. And in the meantime, don’t 
forget to take the opportunity to see some great track and field events in action.  
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LowellSuper
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7ksGVkl9uzsRBe8pPty0I-ZswOY3RwZYmuBS89f1Db-5Rsw/viewform
http://www.pebt.oregon.gov/

